
 

 Tel: (914) 995-2812  •  Fax: (914) 995-3884  •  E-mail: Borgia@westchesterlegislators.com 
 

Catherine Borgia 
Chairwoman of the Board 
Legislator, 9th District 

 
 
 
TO:  Sunday Vanderberg, Clerk of the Board of Legislators 
 
FROM: Catherine Borgia, Legislator, 9th District 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2022 
 
RE:  Reappointment to the Westchester County Police Advisory Board 
 
I hereby recommend the reappointment of Olney Reynolds as a member the Westchester County Police 
Board for a term to commence on January 1, 2022 and to expire on December 31, 2024.  
 
This appointment is in accordance with Chapter 273.41 of the Westchester County Charter and is subject 
to a vote by the Board of Legislators.  
 
Please place this memo on the April 11, 2021 Westchester County Board of Legislators meeting agenda 
for referral to the Appointments Committee.  
 
Thank you.  
 


